
December 8, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Jacqueline Beusse 

190 Roseland Avenue 

Essex Falls, NJ 07021 

 

Dear Ms. Beusse: 

 

I have enclosed a copy of the document release from November 21, 1995.  The Board voted to 

release these documents on September 21, 1995. 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


